
 
From: Mark Stuessy [mailto:MStuessy@mansonconstruction.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2008 10:14 AM 
To: ceqacomments@portla.org 
Subject: Draft Environmental Impact Report/ Study for the Pier 400-Berth 408 Crude Oil 
Terminal 

Gentlemen, 
 
I have been a member of the working community in the Port of Long Beach and the Port of Los 
Angeles for over 28 years and have been very impressed with the development and growth of 
both of the ports over that time. I believe that this project is necessary to the continued growth of 
this region and I am in favor of this project moving forward. 
 
Manson Construction Co. 
  
Mark O. Stuessy, P.E. 
Senior Estimator 
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